
 

 

 

 
Teens Invited to Participate in 

“Everyone Deserves to Feel Safe”  
 

WHO: The Culver City Parks, Recreation and Community Services (PRCS) 

Commission hosts “The Talk Project,” a program sponsored by the National 

Council of Jewish Women | Los Angeles. 

  

WHAT: “Everyone Deserves to Feel Safe,” is a peer-led Community Conversation for 

teens to discuss and gain information regarding the cycle of sexual violence. 

  

WHERE: At a Special Meeting of the PRCS Commission in the Mike Balkman Council 

Chambers at City Hall, 9770 Culver Boulevard, Culver City, CA 90232 

  

WHEN: Wednesday, April 18, 2018, at 6:30 PM 

  

WHY: The PRCS Commission selected this Community Conversation topic in order to 

continue to strengthen the goal of creating a kinder Culver City.  The meeting 

showcases an engaging program for high school students called “The Talk 

Project” which was created by the National Council of Jewish Women | Los 

Angeles (NCJW/LA) Teen Advocacy Working Group. The Talk Project is a peer-

to-peer sexual violence awareness program which involves teen peer educators 

visiting various sites in Los Angeles to discuss consent, sex, and sexual violence 

with other teens. 

  

MORE 
INFO: 

For more information on this event, please view the flyer.  More information 

regarding The Talk Project may be found on their website. 
 

The meeting agenda will be available at www.CulverCity.org or at the City 

Clerk’s Office no later than 72 hours prior to the meeting date and time.  Those 

who wish to submit comments to the Parks, Recreation and Community 

Services Department before the meeting may do so BEFORE 4:00 PM on April 

18, 2018, by phone at (310) 253-6668, by fax at (310) 253-6666, or by email at 

prcs.department@culvercity.org. 

  

NOTE: This meeting will not be broadcast. 
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